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John Westra WESTERN REGION

State of Idaho

Dept. of WR RE: 1995 Watermaster Salary Payment

Western Region

2735 Airport Way

Boise, Idaho 83705-5082

Mr. Westra:

At the District 57D Water District meeting a budget for 1996
was discussed but no deliquency for 95 was mentioned.

I have had no billing on this other than your letter. Who is
Mr. Cook, and who should the money be paid to?

I haven't heard from:Mr.Shaw concerning my application to divert
Sinker Creek water into the new off stream reservoir for sat-
uration purposes.

What is the status of this application?

Sincerely,
*
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Jay Hulet
HC 76 Box 2020
Murphy, Idaho 83650




